In an effort to assist the management of the Bendigo

Representative Teams, the BBA is currently running an

exciting raffle with some extraordinary prizes.

A representative of the BBA will be taking the raffle to
various venues over the next 6 to 8 weeks, in an

endeavour to present all teams in the BBA with the
opportunity to purchase tickets.

The raffle will be drawn at the BBA Awards Night on
the 5 September.

We encourage all members of the BBA to make a

contribution and also avail themselves of the
opportunity to win a prize.

We thank our sponsors, Tony Cornish, Digital Denture
Centre, BLS Financial services, and JB HIFI for their
support




